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AWarmWelcome to a New Academic Year

2023-2024 Academic Year!

As we embrace the start of the 2023-2024 academic year at Skyline Math and Science Academy,

we reflect on the bustling activities and preparatory efforts that have paved the way for what

promises to be an exceptional year of learning and growth.



A Productive Start

Our administrative staff set the wheels in motion on August 7th, diligently working behind the

scenes to ensure everything was in place for the upcoming school year. Their dedication to

creating an organized and welcoming environment for both students and staff is the backbone

of our academy's success.

Empowering Our Educators

From August 14th through the 25th, our passionate educators engaged in a series of workshop

days, immersing themselves in intensive curriculum planning and professional development

sessions. These workshops were focused on innovative teaching strategies and methods to

enhance student engagement and learning outcomes, highlighting our commitment to

educational excellence.

Open House: Building Connections



The highlight of our preparations was the Open House event on August 24th and 25th. This

event provided a unique opportunity for students, parents, and community members to

connect with our teachers, explore the school's facilities, and get a closer look at the diverse

programs we offer. It was a time of excitement and anticipation, fostering a sense of community

and belonging.

First Day of School: A New Journey Begins



The anticipation reached its peak on August 28th, with the official start of the academic year. It

was a joyous day marked by the return of familiar faces and the welcoming of new ones to our

academy family. As our students embarked on their educational journeys, the air was filled with

a sense of promise and potential.

As we move forward into the year, we are invigorated by the enthusiasm and energy of our

school community. Here's to a year of discovery, learning, and achievement at Skyline Math and

Science Academy!

For more updates and information, please visit our website at www.skylinemsa.org or contact

us at (612) 200-9916.
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